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TOHONO O’ODHAM NATION UNIFIED COMMAND

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

The Tohono O’odham Nation’s ability to combat Coronavirus COVID-19 relies on each 
individual’s effort to protect the community as a whole. Be Conditioned to the new changes, be 
Committed to slowing the spread of COVID-19, and be Confident that the recommended guidelines 
and personal protective equipment work. 

The Unified Command would like to remind everyone of the following:

•	 Mandated Curfew reinstated in Executive Order 2020-06, from 9 PM to 6 AM.  
•	 Mandated prohibition of Social Gatherings in Executive Order 2020-07 (1.b.)
•	 Requirement of individuals to wear face coverings in all public spaces where physical 			 
	 distancing is not possible, as stated in Executive Order 2020-07 (1.c.) 

•	 “Public Spaces” means any place that is accessible by the general public (indoor and 		
	 outdoor), including but not limited to; all governmental facilities, grocery 				  
	 stores, gas stations, convenience stores, post offices, establishments serving food or 		
	 beverages, establishements offering recreational activities or entertainment and places 		
	 that offer medical or health services or transportation to the general public. 
•	 “Face masks or coverings” means cloth, fabric or other soft material that covers the 		
	 nose and mouth. Coverings may be homemade or factory-made, or may be improvised 		
	 from ordinary materials such as a scarf or bandana. 
•	 Limited Exceptions to face coverings include children under the age of six (6); those 		
	 who should not wear face coverings due to medical conditions; those with mental health 	
	 conditions or developmental disabilities; or first responders where face covering would 		
	 interfere with their duties. 

The State of Arizona is currently 
experiencing a surge of COVID-19 
cases. The Arizona Department of 
Health Services (AZDHS) is reporting 
66,458 cases in the state, with 6,836 
cases in Pima County.

On Friday, June 26, 2020, Tucson 
Mayor Regina Romero, reported 
in an interview with CNN that there 
are currently 10 Intensive Care Unit 
(ICU) beds available in Tucson, Az, 
with AZDHS reporting 209 ICU beds 
available throughout the state. 

http://www.tonhc.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/EO-2020-06-Curfew-Order-6.4.20.pdf
http://www.tonhc.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Executive-Order-2020-07-Face-Coverings.pdf
http://www.tonhc.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Executive-Order-2020-07-Face-Coverings.pdf

